


Please note that this response does not address the specific questions in the consultation document as 
the IFoA’s concerns remain more fundamental.  

1. Broader concerns about the proposed TAS 100

(i) Regulatory arbitrage

The IFoA has previously set out concerns about the scope and requirements of the TAS 100
having the unintended negative public interest consequence of driving individuals outside of
the scope of the UK actuarial regulatory system.

This includes the broad and open nature of the definition of ‘Technical Actuarial Work’ causing
significant uncertainty about what is or is not in scope. One way in which individuals are able
to seek that certainty is to resign their membership of the IFoA, thereby taking themselves
outside of the scope of both the IFoA and FRC’s standards. This was explained in more detail
in the IFoA’s response to the Call for Feedback on the TAS framework.

The FRC’s proposal to produce guidance on scope does not resolve this fundamental issue.

The UK Government identified in its response to the consultation on future actuarial regulation
that it “agrees with some stakeholders’ concerns that it would be contrary to the public interest
to deter membership of the IFoA or the employment of IFoA members in both traditional and
emerging areas of actuarial work by regulating only the work of IFoA members on a statutory
basis”.

The IFoA believes that the TAS 100 directly contradicts this principle and, were it to be part of
a statutory framework, would risk driving individuals outside of the scope of the regulatory
framework (including the IFoA’s ethical standards and professional disciplinary process).

(ii) Not in line with principles identified by Government

In the Government’s response to the consultation on future actuarial regulation, there are a
number of principles identified that will underpin the new regulator’s (ARGA’s) role. Those
include ‘avoidance of duplication and gold plating’ and ‘proportionality relative to risk’.

The IFoA has flagged that it believes much of TAS 100 to duplicate IFoA ethical regulation and
those concerns have not been reflected in any changes to the TAS 100.

More significantly, the IFoA believes that the TAS 100, being very generic, not focused on
particular work and not risk-based in its’ scope, contradicts the approach set out by the
Government that “ARGA should, therefore, apply a proportionate risk-based approach in order
to deploy its resources with the aim of ensuring the greatest regulatory impact”.

2. Proposals outside of scope of FRC’s actuarial regulation remit

The IFoA previously flagged concerns about the TAS 100 including matters that overlap and
duplicate aspects of the IFoA’s professional regulation framework and that are not strictly
matters relating to the technical aspects of actuarial work and advice but rather are professional
ethical matters.

This is, we believe, an inevitable consequence of a standard that is generic, very high level and
not related to any particular types of actuarial work (in contrast to the specific TASs).

The proposed changes to the TAS 100 do not address this issue. Indeed, the proposed
changes, we believe, exacerbate the issue further.














